May 20, 2016

Society of Broadcast Engineers
Chapter 59

Minutes of the May 18, 2016 Meeting

The May meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held May 18,
2016 at the American Tower Richland site 6309 East 56 Street; Kansas City, Missouri.
There were 27 in attendance. Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:27PM. He asked Ben Weiss,
secretary/treasurer, to read the minutes of the April meeting. The motion to accept
the minutes was by John Beck and the second by Chris Castro. The motion passed.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that he has not secured a program for
the June meeting but does have some possibilities for the July and August meetings.

Chris Castro, chapter frequency coordinator, remarked that there was nothing new to
report.

Ron Rockrohr, chapter certification chairman, reminded us that June 3rd is the
registration deadline for tests to be taken locally August 5-15.

Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City EAS chairman, told us that the double RMT that we
experienced last week was due to a snafu at KCUR that should have never happened.
Apparently someone at the station decided to initiate a RMT after the regular one
transpired.

There was no old business.
There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn was by John Beck and the second by Chris Castro.

Peter Stark of American Tower Company presented a program that focused on ATC'’s
plans for the television re-pack and gave site specific information for the Kansas
City market. The program was followed by a tour of the Richland tower facility.
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